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Class News from Pines Class
On Friday we learnt about Rosh Hashanah, the Jewish New year. One of the foods that 

people eat at this time is apple dipped in honey. We made delicious apple and honey 

flapjacks together, practising our measuring, chopping, mixing and cleaning up skills, which 

we enjoyed before home time.

This Week
Welcome Back: We hope you all had a lovely summer break. It’s brilliant to see everyone 

back for the new school year.

Childcare Survey: There is an online survey from West Sussex County Council seeking 

input from parents of children with SEND about access to childcare, with the aim of 

improving this. You can complete the survey online here: 

https://haveyoursay.westsussex.gov.uk/early-childhood-services/childcare-for-

children-with-send The survey will be live until 30th September.

Vaccinations: The Year 9 booster vaccination and HPV vaccination for Year 8 girls will be 

given in school on Friday 21st September, only where parents have given consent.

Flu Vaccination Consent Forms: Flu vaccination consent packs have been sent home for 

students in years R, 1, 2, 3, 4 & 5. Forms must be returned by Monday 17th September. 

The vaccinations will be given in the afternoon of Tuesday 2nd October but only where 

parents have given consent.

Parking & Dropping Off/Collecting Children: To keep our very busy car park safe in the 

morning and at hometime, please remember our parking guidelines. We are working hard 

to try to improve the situation at the busy start and finish of the day.

Medication: Please remember that medication should be handed to escorts/school staff 

and not left in school bags. Thank you.

eSchools: We hope you are all getting to grips with our new eSchools home/school 

communication system. It would be helpful to our teachers if you could let them know 

you’ve started to use the system by posting a comment in your individual child’s personal 

Group’s Discussion section. If you need any help with using eSchools, Stephen is available 

for tutorials on Mondays between 10am-12pm and 1.30pm-2.30pm. He is also happy to 

answer your queries by phone at these times, or by email. If you would like to make a 

tutorial appointment please email him on scandy@qe2school.co.uk

Student Council Awards
April,Beech - Cutting & Sticking

Limes - Roman Helmet
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Class News from Cedar Class

We have had a great first week and everyone has settled in well. On Monday we walked 

to Horsham park and took it in turns to be road safety captain. We have also been 

learning about healthy eating. We are looking forward to starting drama this week.

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays. Upcoming dates are 12/10/18, 09/11/18 & 14/12/18. 

To book yourself a clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gilba please contact Alison Mitchison in the 

Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: 19/10/18 & 23/11/18. If you have a current referral to Tina Knight 

from the Children’s Continence Team for toilet training and/or continence products for your child 

and would like an appointment, please contact Alison Mitchison to book.

Parent Support Group: These are on Thursdays and will resume soon. If you are planning to attend 

please let us know in advance as we are unable to order lunches on the day. 
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